MINUTES Approved
ACWORTH PLANNING BOARD MEETING: September 28, 2020
MEETING OPEN: 7:00PM 
PRESENT: Frank Emig, Jim Neidert, Joe Fedora, Mark Girard
PUBLIC: Michael Celotti, Anna and Richard Smith
MINUTES: 
1. PB meeting August 24, 2020: Motion JF/JN to approve, passed.
HEARINGS, APPLICATIONS, GUESTS: 
1. Michael Celotti spoke to his Nonresidential Site Plan Review application for welding on his Grange Hall property. Safety issues including fire during the current drought were noted and MC described precautions he uses. The Board recommended MC submit a layout plan showing his operation and include his safety protocols. MC agreed this could be done and he would be ready for public hearing October 26.

2. Anna and Richard Smith inquired whether a lake access lot they own together with other family could be subdivided. It was noted the lot which is approximately 90x50x95x50 does not meet the Subdivision Regulations lot standards or the Zoning Ordinance land standards for the Crescent Lake District. FE noted that while PB would have to deny their subdivision application they could apply to the Zoning Board for a variance. The Smiths may submit an application to PB for the next meeting.
COMMUNICATIONS: None
COMMITTEE REPORTS: None
CONTINUING BUSINESS:
1. Relihan NRSPR: The Board did not see any follow up at this time.

NEW BUSINESS: 
1. Next meeting: October 26.
MEETING ADJOURNED: JF/JN, 7:25PM, Respectfully, Kathi Bradt.
